
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Sonoma County Housing Authority  
Annual PHA Plan for FY 2022-2023 

 
 
The Sonoma County Community Development Committee, in its capacity as the governing body of the 
Sonoma County Housing Authority, will hold a public hearing on March 16, 2022 at 10:00 am. Due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic, these public meetings are now being conducted online using the Zoom 
virtual meeting format. Members of the public may participate by computer, tablet, or smartphone. 
Details for accessing this meeting will be included in the published agenda. 
 
The purpose of the hearing will be to review the Annual PHA Plan for FY 2022-2023 for the Sonoma 
County Housing Authority.  The Committee will hear testimony from all interested parties. Anyone 
who is interested in speaking is encouraged to appear and present written or verbal comments.   
 
A draft of the PHA Annual Plan is available for review on the Commission’s website or at the 
Commission’s office at 1440 Guerneville Road, Santa Rosa, CA.  Written comments will be 
considered until March 04, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and California Law, it is the policy of the 
Sonoma County Community Development Commission (CDC) to offer its public programs, services 
and meetings in a manner that is readily accessible to everyone, including individuals with disabilities. 
If you are a person with a disability and require information or materials in an appropriate alternative 
format; or if you require any other accommodation, please contact the CDC at the number listed 
below.  Advance notification within this guideline will enable the CDC to make reasonable 
arrangements to ensure accessibility. Translation services are available upon request.  
 
For information or assistance call Susan Vahlstrom (707) 565-7505 (TDD 565-7555), or email 
Susan.Vohlstrom@sonoma-county.org    
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